
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 7, 2009 
 
 
Mr. David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Re:  Correction – Docket UT- 091595 CenturyTel Long Distance change in trade name 
 
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
Please accept the following as a correction to my earlier letter related to CenturyTel Long Distance’s 
change in trade name.  My earlier letter inadvertently referred to the legal entity as CenturyTel Long 
Distance LLC,  when in actuality the legal entity filing the Master Licensing application filed was with 
CenturyTel Long Distance.  Again, the company intends to discontinue the use of its current trade 
name, CenturyTel and replace it with the new name, CenturyLink beginning October 8, 2009. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mary M. Taylor 
CenturyTel 
 
 


